
The Churches in Stanway warmly  invite you to the

Tollgate Carols
on Tuesday 13th December
commencing at 6.30 pm

Join the shepherds leaving Wren Close at 6.30pm

Or the Kings leaving Plover Road at 6.30pm

All will meet at the stable 
on the Wagtail Mews play area 

at 7.00 pm
for  Carols followed by Mince Pies.

Bring a lantern and come in costume!

Churches in Stanway

Jointly organised by all the Churches in Stanway


